
Council of Neighbors and Organizations

309 S. Cascade Avenue
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

June 22, 2016

Dear Fire Marshal Lacey:

The Council of Neighbors and Organizations strongly supports the

Fire Marshal’s proposed Appendix P “Indoor flora Grow Operations

in Residential Occupancies” as essential to the safety of

neighborhoods and residential communities.

We also recognize and support its importance to the safety of first

responders and of occupants of residences.

We strongly urge City Council to adopt Appendix P as a City

Ordinance.

I have sent this letter with the unanimous approval of the Executive

Board of the Council of Neighbors and Organizations.

Sincerely,

jjeJ2’K,
Dave Mun r
Executive Director
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